

Newsletter

Newsletter 2022 / 04

September 2022

Dear Members & Compatriots,

Can we tempt you with a real Swiss...





?

We invite you to join us for a Swiss evening at the Embassy of Switzerland in Colombo. After visiting the Embassy's new vegetable garden, there will be a friendly discussion about the upcoming Swiss polls on the following topics:

- 1) Factory farming initiative
- 2) Additional financing of the AHV through an increase in VAT
- 3) Amendment of the federal law on old-age and survivors' insurance
- 4) Amendment of the federal law on withholding tax

Thereafter, you will be rewarded with a real Gerber Fondue from Switzerland!

Date: Wednesday, 21st September

Venue: The Embassy of Switzerland

63, Gregory's Avenue, Colombo 07

Time: 6 pm

Members: LKR 5'000/- net LKR 6'000/- net



The Swiss Embassy is sponsoring the wine for the event.

The dinner can be paid in CASH ONLY.



Please note that the number of participants is limited. To secure a place, you need to confirm your participation ASAP by replying to this mail to our president, Mrs. Marina Fernando (president.swisscirclesl@gmail.com) no later than Friday, 16th September. Preference will be given to members and compatriots and then only their friends.

Our **National Day celebration** on the Garton's Ark on Saturday, 30th July, was a big success. Everybody enjoyed the smooth ride on the tranquil waters of the Diyawanna Oya while eating and chatting and singing away.



To view and copy the pictures of our events, please visit our website: www.swisscircle.org

With best regards,

Laure C. Dedigama

Please patronize our corporate members and sponsors:





















